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GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery

CGovernor Director
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Cabinet Secretary

1/7/2001

PRONGHORN MANAGEMENT CORP.
P.0. BOX 1772
HOBBS, N.M. 88240

RE: 2™° LETTER IMPROPER UNLINED SURFACE IMPOUNDMENT CLOSURE
-17-19e-29¢ HANNIFIN STATE #1 TANK BATTERY.

DEAR PRONGHORN MANAGEMENT CORP.,

0.C.D. HAS HAD NO RESPONSE FROM PRONGHORN MANAGEMENT CORP.
TO A LETTER DATED 10/11/2001.

THIS REFERRED TO LETTER REQUESTED PROPER UNLINED SURFACE
IMPOUNDMENT CLOSURE ON THE SURFACE PIT YOUR COMPANY
CLOSED IN 2001 AT THE HANNIFIN STATE #1 TANK BATTERY.

PRIOR TO COMMENCING CLOSURE OF AND UNLINED SURFACE IMPOUNDMENT,
A CLOSURE PLAN MUST BE SUBMITTED TO AND APPROVED BY O.C.D.

PLEASE SUBMIT A CLOSURE PLAN FOR THE SURFACE PIT AT YOUR
HANNIFIN STATE #1 WITH-IN FIFTEEN DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS LETTER.

IF I YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR IF I CAN BE OF ASSISTANCE
IN THIS MATTHER PLEASE CALL ME MY PHONE NUMBER IS OFF.505-748-1283.

SINCERELY,

MIKE STUBBLEFIELD ENV. ENG. SPEC. 1 N.M.O.CD.
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